
 
 
 
 
 
 
February 20, 2023 
 
Dear JCC Members,  
 
Over the past three years as we have all been dealing with the effects of the COVID pandemic, 
the JCC has been applying for and receiving COVID relief funds from various local, state and 
federal  sources. It saved us from having to close our doors and we are forever grateful for the 
assistance. 
 
However, now we find ourselves without a financial safety net and as such, we need to find ways 
to cut expenses and increase revenue. In deference to the fact that most of our families have 
been financially stressed as well, we have not raised our membership dues in years. To keep the 
JCC fiscally viable we have decided to cut back on the hours of our pool and fitness center, 
based on the present amount of usage the facilities are getting.  
 
Below is a copy of the new hours for the pool and fitness center beginning on Monday, 
February 27, 2023: 
 
NEW POOL & FITNESS CENTER HOURS*: 
Monday – Thursday 
8:00 am – 1:00 pm   Fitness and pool open  
1:00 pm – 3:00 pm  Closed 
3:00 pm – 8:00 pm Fitness and pool open 
            
Fridays 
8:00 am  – 4:00 pm 
 

Sundays – No Change 
8:00 am – 4:00 pm 
 
*Please refer to the attached pool schedule for open swim times. 
 
Please feel free to contact us if you have any questions. 
 
Thank you for your ongoing support of the JCC and for your patience and understanding as we 
find our way through these challenging times! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Susan Walker   Sheryl Brumer   Marcia Monforte  
President   Executive Director  Assistant Director  


